
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE   

MINUTES 

Thursday, October 6, 2022 at 5:30 pm   

Skowhegan Area Middle School 

   

 Members Present: Jean Franklin Chair; Mark Bedard Vice Chair; Alicia 

Boulette; Janet Burrill; Bruce Hurley; Sara Smith 

Also Present: Lynda Quinn; Amy Rouse; Zack Longyear; Mark Hatch; Jon 

Moody; David Leavitt 

 

1. Tour SAMS Addition Project 

The Committee toured both inside and outside construction areas to see 

progress. It was noted that some construction areas are delayed because of 

material delays.  The Committee asked questions and reviewed the projects 

progress. 

 

2. New School Naming Process 

Mark Hatch provided results from the community survey which showed 

over 48% favoring some variations of Margaret Chase Smith.  While 24% 

indicating something with Skowhegan in the name. The survey is still open 

for feedback.  Information will be updated when shared with the building 

committee on Oct. 26th. 

 

3. Project Updates 

Bloomfield window replacement project – The district is waiting for a 

schedule from contractor. 

 

Canaan ventilation / electrical project - Submittals are coming in from the 

contractor and the district is waiting for their schedule. 

 

SAHS elevator Project – This project is currently out to bid with opening 

scheduled for October 18th. 

 

 

 



4. Donations 

R.E.A.C.H program has received a donation form Hannaford’s Fight Hunger 

Bag Program of $36. 

 

Recommendation: That the School Board the approve above listed 

donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 

November 3, 2022 

SAHS Library 

6:00 PM 


